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Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Corrective action –M-1986-105 (Failure to maintain boundary markers) 

Jim Dilley <jimdilley61@gmail.com> Mon, Jan 29, 2018 at 6:06 PM
To: Jared.ebert@state.co.us

Jared, 
     This is in regard to an inspection report submitted on December 27, 2017 at the Vondy Gravel Pit-M-1986-105. This is
to inform you that I have complied with your corrective action recommendations and have had the gravel pit re-surveyed.
The gravel pit was re-surveyed on January 23, 2018  by Liebert McAtee. The missing boundary markers have been
replaced per your request. I have sent a copy of the invoice from the surveying company, dated January 26, 2018. Please
let me know if this will satisfy the corrective action. 
         Sincerely, 
             Jim Dilley 

Sent from my iPhone 

IMG_1507.JPG 
1363K

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=86aa78d9e6&view=att&th=161449a0c1cdf0f5&attid=0.1&disp=inline&safe=1&zw



	29January2018_Email_CorrectiveActions_DilleyToDRMS
	2018-01-31_7-08-25

